Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPI1Z
July 19, 2023
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 341 ' S.2023

“PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW (PIR) ON THE IMPLEMENTATION

To:

CHANGE TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 304, S. 2023 TITLED
OF SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAM (SBFP)”

OIC, Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor, CID

OIC, Office of the Chief Education Supervisor, SGOD

Public Schools District Supervisors

District Nutrition Coordinators

All Others Concerned

In reference to SDM No. 304, s. 2023 titled “Program Implementation
Review (PIR) on the Implementation of School-Based Feeding Program
(SBFP)”, please be informed that the date of the conduct of the said
activity is moved to August 4-6, 2023, instead of July 21-23, 2023.

Other provisions of the aforementioned Memorandum remain in

effect.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 620 2371
Email Address: capiza@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://depedcapiz.ph




